

Frequently Asked Questions

I am worried about my child. Who can I speak to?

If you have concerns about your child, speak to their class teacher.

If need be, they can refer your child to the SEND team in school.

SEND is Special Educational Needs and/or Disability.

What is SEND?

How will Edleston Primary help my child? Class teachers plan for the needs of every child. In some cases, children require additional support in the classroom or during small group/individual interventions.

It may be necessary to refer your child to an outside agency such as Speech and Language therapy.

Targets are reviewed regularly and assessments before and after an intervention can measure how a child is progressing.

Review meetings and Parents Evenings are opportunities to share pupil progress.

How will I know how my child is doing?